
 River Friends of the Library 
Summer 2021 Book Sale Report 

 
OUR SUMMER BOOK SALE ON JULY 24 AND 25TH AT 
THE KORET PARK IN MONTE RIO WAS A SUCCESS. 

 
The setting was beautiful, the weather mild and pleasant and we 
had a great turnout.  Everyone seemed to enjoy the sale.   
This was our first time taking our book sale to other communities in 
our Guerneville Library system, 
 
We did rent a U haul truck to ferry our books and tables from our 
maintenance yard sheds in Guerneville to Monte Rio and store our 
books overnight.  Our expenses in renting the space, truck etc. ate a 
little into our profits.  But it was worth it.  Lots of happy customers. 
We made $2,058.45 and spend $ 443.71  
 
A big THANK YOU to the 24 River Friends who spend 210 plus hours 
to achieve this goal.  It was a lot of hard work.  Also, thanks to the 
group of volunteers that have met several times a month out at the 
maintenance yard to clean, scan and sort the books in preparation of 
the book sales.  
 
Our left-over books were donated to the Sutter Hospice VA thrift store 
in Sebastopol and to Pick of the Litter thrift store in Santa Rosa. 
We offered free books on Monday after the sale outside the 
Guerneville library. 
 
Thanks again for all your help, we hope to see you at our next sale 
and book cleaning events. We will keep you posted. 
 
Sincerely,  
Ursula Nibblett and Terry Gwiazdowski 
Co-chairs of the Book and Bake Sale committee. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

   

 


